


BASH Service Learning Project (10th Grade)

As of the 2023-2024 school year, all 10th grade students, except for those enrolled in BCTC, are required to complete 10 hours of service learning. For students who are already involved in community service, this time can also count toward their Service Learning Project. The Service Learning Project will replace the BBEC Business Trip and Reflective Essay that traditionally took place in 10th grade. This is not in conjunction with expectations from a current course. For example, if a course requires you to participate in an after-school event, it would not count as community service since it is part of their grade. 

Students must create a proposal and complete the application found on the BASH Career Portfolio Webpage. The proposal must be submitted for pre-approval to their HR teacher and include: the project description, learning goal, timeline, number of service hours, the project’s contribution to the community along with information from the sponsoring organization. A Service Learning Project may be developed with a school organization/teacher, a community organization, a faith-based organization, or a youth organization. The following link will provide different suggestions for local organizations, the list is in no way exhaustive. 
Service Learning Opportunities

Please note, when serving community organizations outside of Boyertown Area School District:  

· These non-BASD organizations may wish to share your child’s image, etc. on social media, websites, in print media, etc.to promote the event, celebrate achievements, and more.  BASD’s publicity agreements do NOT extend to outside organizations.
· The non-BASD organizations may or may not serve alcohol at their events.  Participation in these events is solely at the parent/guardian’s discretion.
· BASD does NOT provide supervision for volunteer hours at events hosted by outside organizations.
· BASD is not liable for volunteer activities that take place at events hosted by outside organizations.

Students who have limited transportation ability outside of school should speak with a teacher about completing their project during school. For example, a student might be able to give up time in an Open Campus or HR Advisory Period, to support a Life Skills classroom or help set up a teacher classroom. The project must be supervised by an adult who will sign off on the Student Documentation Log. Once completed, students must show their HR Teacher and upload both the Application and the Student Documentation Log to their Smart Futures account. This assignment is due in the 4th Quarter. 
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